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       April 22, 2009 
 
Dear CSCAP Members, 
 
CSCAP Thailand is hosting the first meeting of the CSCAP Study Group on the 
Establishment of regional Transnational Crime Hubs at Tawana Bangkok Hotel, 
Surawong Rd., Bangkok between 30 April – 2 May 2009 (arrival 30 April and departure 2 
May). Attached please find the detailed objectives and the program of the meeting. 
 
We would like to invite your CSCAP representatives to the meeting. Please advise us at 
youe earliest convenience of the number of your representatives and the date of their 
arrival and departure. To comply with the CSCAP rule and practices, each CSCAP 
Member committee has to secure its own funding for the international traveling 
expenses. We would bear the cost of accommodation for one representative of each 
CSCAP member committee for three nights and all the meals during the meeting. 
 
If you have any queries or want more information about the meeting, please let me know 
or your may e-mail directly to CSCAP Thailand assistant secretary Ms Wuttinee 
Kamolpattarakul at cscap_thai@yahoo.com 
 
I look forward to hearing from you soon. By the way the situation in Bangkok is back to 
normal, there is nothing to worry. 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
Suchit Bunbongkarn 
Chairman  
CSCAP Thailand 
 
 


